Kathy M. Gilchrist 926 Bloomfield Avenue, #2-J Glen Ridge, New Jersey 07028 973-748-5875 (h) 973-530-2197 (w)

February 22, 2010

Michael J. Rohal, Borough Administrator Borough of Glen Ridge P.O. Box 66 Glen Ridge, New Jersey 07028-0066

Re: Lighting on Freeman Parkway

Dear Mr. Rohal:

Thank you for addressing my concerns relating to the lighting on Freeman Parkway. The curbing and the lights have been replaced. The Borough's attention to this matter was very much appreciated.

Very truly yours,

AHA truly voits.

and the state of the solution of any emerginal policy of the infinite and because the finite control of the finite control of the state of the state

Letter to the Editor
Glen Ridge Times/ all Concerned Publications

Subject: re-cycle Litterbugs

Dear Editor,

Concerning our town's recycling (most everybody's town). Glen Ridge is being littered every recycle day; how; work crews responsible for the twice a month pickup. The crews not only leave debris but scatter the recycle containers about the street and sidewalks. Part of any job is doing it right because it has to be done. Why is it that a town with an environmental commission cannot bring this to light and complain that the job must be done without littering? It is very sad that our country is so trashed. The United States must be one of the dirtiest countries in the world. No one seems to care which is really depressing. The environmental duties of recycling must not become another means to trash our America. Please Mr. Mayor and Town Council ask that the job be done as it should be.

Vodalas RAMANT

Nicholas R Homyak 204 Hillside Ave Glen Ridge, NJ 07028 Phone day 201-955-9640/9709 Cell 201-755-5606

Sign

Date

Mr. Mayor. please Mention this at Town Council.



## State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Compliance & Enforcement
P.O. Box 422
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0422

BOB MARTIN
Acting Commissioner

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor

CHRIS CHRISTIE

Governor

February 23, 2010

Glen Ridge Boro 825 Bloomfield Ave, Po Box 0066 Glen Ridge Boro, NJ 07028-0066

Subject:

Certificate of Environmental Stewardship

For Site:

GLEN RIDGE BORO MUNICIPAL BUILDING

SITE ID # 8962 825 Bloomfield Ave, Glen Ridge, NJ 07028

Dear Sir or Madame:

On January 14, 2010, an inspection was conducted at your facility by Robert Colino, of the Water Quality program. At this time, the inspector determined that your facility was engaged in or had completed activities eligible for recognition under our new Environmental Stewardship initiative. As a result, the Department is formally recognizing the voluntary and proactive measures you have taken in an effort to improve the environment. Enclosed is a Certificate of Stewardship reflecting the Department's appreciation of your efforts.

You may review the details of the stewardship activity we have acknowledged and compare your performance to others in the state by viewing our data online at <a href="http://datamine2.state.nj.us/dep/DEP\_OPRA/stewardship.html">http://datamine2.state.nj.us/dep/DEP\_OPRA/stewardship.html</a>. It is our intent to have this serve as an information resource where others may learn from or be inspired by your actions, just as others may lead you to new achievements. Future inspections will provide the opportunity to update information about your environmental stewardship activities.

This acknowledgement is made independent of any determinations of compliance. If any compliance problems were identified during the inspection, you will be notified separately. The Department reserves the right to change or withdraw any stewardship acknowledgements and associated certificates. If you have any questions regarding the inspection or this correspondence, please contact Robert Colino, of the Water Quality program, at (973) 656-4099.

Very truly yours,

Wolfgang Skacel

Assistant Commissioner

Enclosure